
 
DPW COMMITTEE  
11-13-19 
 
 
Members Present: Todd Talaski and John Tait 
Others Present: Troy Hartz and Jamie Learman 
 
Meeting called to order at 1:00 p.m. 
 
The committee discussed purchasing a new truck for Troy to use.  Troy will have to get a few 
questions answered on options and he will present the final “State Bid” price to the Council in 
December.  Both members were in favor of this. 
 
The 2019 F-350 was listed on Facebook with no bid activity.  The committee would like to try 
Albrecht Auction with a reserve near what the City paid for the vehicle new.  If the reserves is not 
met, then the vehicle will not sell. 
 
The committee reviewed the Water Plant Operator position.  After review the committee 
recommended the job be listed in the paper until November 27.  The committee will meet on 
December 3rd, at a time to be determined, to interview candidates. 
 
Learman advised them that the DDA referred the brick pavers on Main St. to the City.  The cost 
to remove all the pavers and put in concrete is just over $52,000.  A couple landscaping 
companies have been contacted about fixing the pavers, with no price quotes.  The committee 
would like to reach out to a few more landscaping companies to see if we can get the bricks fixed 
before committing to concrete. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                          Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


